
Appendix 3ix 

Name of consultation: Plockton and Lochcarron GM Catchment 

 

Your comments: I am in agreement with the proposed catchment area in general, however, 
I have concerns regarding the current transport arrangements in place. My four year old is 
currently at Sgoil Araich and is due to start P1 in August. With the current arrangements in 
place, travelling in the High School transport, she would be required to change buses twice, 
with the first change currently involving a five minute wait at a bus stop next to a very busy 
main road, her journey taking just over an hour. Obviously I am assuming adjustments will 
be made before she starts.  
These transport concerns coupled with the fact the Sgoil Araich is already at capacity with 
parents having to delay entry and look for alternative nurseries I think highlights a 
requirement to perhaps have a review of the setting for GME in the area with a view to 
looking at whether another more central setting would provide a greater reach, making GM 
far more accessible. I believe this would be a huge step forward for the future of the Gaelic 
language in this area. 

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Parent 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 
Miss Krissy Lothian 

 

Address:  

postcode_search Choose address Did you find the address on the list 
above? 

IV40 8EA  Old Croft House Camusluinie, Kyle, IV40 
8EA Yes 

 


